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CAPE BAR COUNCIL
---_.-y--.-.-.---

The attention.of;members is directed to a resolution

passed at a Special Meeting of the Bar Council, held on

3rd October, 1963:

That it should be recommended to members that

if a brief is offered to a member in a matter

in which Sachs previously held a brief at any'

stage, he should indicate to the attorney that

he will hold such a brief on the understanding

that if Sachs is available at a future stage,

all further briefs in that matter will then be

delivered to Sachs.

J. van Z. Steyn
Hon. Secretary.

4th October, 1963.

 
 


